My name is Courtney Duggan, my daughter Kendall is a 4th grade student here. My son Braden who is now in 8th grade, started at Moody during his 2nd grade year.

I also attended this school as a child. I have a lot of fond memories, as well as personal interest in the success of Moody ElementarySchool.

I own a local, small business which has kept me from being on the SAC committee the entire time my children have attended, but I made it a commitment to find the time when Ms. Jadid personally asked me to join last year. I believe the principal asked to participate because she believed I would be an asset to this committee.

Here are some of the ideas I am confident that with cooperation, I can accomplish.

## Main Objective:

Encouraging more people with an interest in helping Moody Elementary to attend SAC meetings, so we can let everyone know that we value their interest in this wonderful school.

## My Goals:

- Giving parents and students the platform that they deserve to help make decisions that directly affect them.
- Bringing back award ceremonies, allowing personal time during the ceremony to celebrate with the children all of their hard work. However, doing this in an organized and timely manner.
- Communicating with local businesses to ask for help with donations for fundraisers.
- Attending other elementary school SAC meetings to get ideas on how similar schools accomplish their goals.
- Introducing more family interactive fundraisers, such as carnivals, more holiday celebrations, interactions with veterans, first responders, and other important groups of people that deserve to teach our children the value of respecting our community members of all types. As well as many things more.

I feel being co-chair is a very important position that I would take very seriously. I have wonderful ideas and goals that can be accomplished. I am very well known at Moody and sometimes it's due to my opinionated views, however, they are always to help make positive changes. This is why I hope you will take some of your valuable time and vote for me to become co-chair. I can promise to continue to work hard to keep this great school a wonderful place for the children who attend Moody and will attend Moody in the future.

## Courtney M. Duggan

(941) 932-1512

therealcourtneyduggan@gmail.com